
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council 26 June 2003 

14. ANZAC DRIVE ARTWORK 
 
 The Community Technical Adviser reported on the design concept recommended by the Board’s 

Artworks Advisory Group and options for obtaining the extra funding required.  The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Board endorse the design concept for the Anzac Drive artwork entitled “Poppies Over 

Gallipoli”. 
 
 3. That the Leisure Unit arrange for the Ascot Green mural gallery  project to be facilitated through 

the College of Education and for the $2,000 of 2002/03 Project funding allocated to the mural 
gallery to be reallocated to the Anzac Drive artwork. 

 
 4. That the Board approach other potential funding sources for the Anzac Drive artwork, including 

the Returned Services Association, the New Brighton Working Men’s Club, the local service 
clubs, and the Kate Sheppard Lifecare Centre. 

 
 5. That the Board approach the Arts, Culture and Heritage Committee to subsidise the project in 

2003/04 through the Art in Public Places funding. 


